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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
April 11, 2017
The April meeting was called to order at 7:32 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Jan Godek, Pat Mills, Charlie Parke and Rob Sikorski.  
OLD BUSINESS
Toll Bros. Enclave at Long Valley – Block 28, Lot 46-47, Fairview Avenue

Steve is waiting to hear from Toll Bros. regarding the planting of the two trees.
2017 Arbor Day Street Tree Planting

Several tree species (1 to 1-1/4” caliper, total nine trees) have been reserved at Plant Detectives.  Steve has identified four separate locations needing four replacement trees.  Pat has contacted several homeowners on the tree replacement list and has three locations needing five trees.  The new planting date is Saturday, May 13.  
There is a need for 39 trees on Kings Ridge Road.  We are considering this street for a street tree planting in 2018.  However, there is no street tree easement, so that would need to be addressed first.  Pat pointed out we still have a backlog of homeowner requests for replacement trees.  She suggested we go through the list of those waiting for trees before moving on to a larger project such as Kings Ridge.  If we have sufficient funds, we discussed the possibility of doing a Fall 2017 planting (with smaller trees not requiring machinery to plant) to reduce the backlog of outstanding requests. 
Giant Hogweed Plant Information

Steve brought brochures to Andrew Coppola.  Andrew advised this will be put on our website.

NEW BUSINESS
Upcoming Township Work Session (April 12, 2017)
Steve and Rob will attend the April 12, 2017 Township work session regarding the planting of trees on Kings Ridge Road.  Since no shade tree easement exists on this street, they will recommend we write a letter to each homeowner asking them if they would like the Town to plant a street tree(s) on their property in the right-of-way easement.  If this recommendation is approved, then we would draft a letter to give to Andrew Coppola.
NEXT MEETING
The May meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 9, 2017.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:13 p.m.

Jan Godek, Recording Secretary
